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Oregon’s elections are secure and have a high turnout rate thanks to mail-in voting. I 

am lucky as an Oregonian to have access to this system, one I consider the envy of 

our country. In-person voting would be a massive inconvenience and would do little 

to curb alleged fraud considering that fraud does not exist. Let’s continue to work for 

the enfranchisement of Oregonians and lean into what makes this state a great place 

to live by keeping mail-in voting as Oregon’s standard.  


